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Lausanne July 22, 2020 
by mail only 

To: World Skate National Federations 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Presidents, 
  
We hope this email finds you well. 
 
Following the last Extraordinary World Skate Executive Board Meeting, we 
inform you that, due to the COVID-19 emergency still ongoing and in 
consideration of the problems related to travel, the World Championships of 
Artistic Skating, Inline Speed, Inline Hockey, Skate Cross and Inline Freestyle 
scheduled for 2020 have been cancelled. 
 
The World Championships of the aforementioned disciplines will be held in 
2021 in the same places already indicated for the previous year while the 
new dates will be communicated as soon as possible. 
 
We will keep you updated of any possible development in this regard and for 
any information please do not hesitate to contact us, 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 Roberto Marotta 
Secretary General 

 

 


